
Minneapolis Neighborhood Revitalization Policy Board

MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF

March 26, 2001

On March 21, 2001, the chair, Mark Stenglein, in consultation with Robert Miller
determined that there were no items of business that needed to be addressed at the
scheduled March 26, 2001 meeting and thus cancelled the meeting.

______________________________
Carsten Slostad, Secretary Pro Tem

___________________________________
ATTEST:  Mark Stenglein, Chair


